
From: Mason Thomas <MasonThomas@scsenate.gov> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 

Ken MoffittKenMoffitt@scsenate.gov
Date: 3/25/2014 5:30:38 PM 

Subject: RE: Draft legislation

I've spoken with Ken Moffitt and have forwarded your email and attachments to him. We are working on getting
everything ironed out to be reviewed and introduced. I'm working on getting together some drafting for the coroners 
to be included with it as well.

Thanks,
Mason

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 5:26 PM
To: Mason Thomas
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Draft legislation

Any status on the draft DSS transparency language including the coroner language? 
Thank you,
Katherine
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